[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians,
The snowfall this week brought an element of excitement to our school community. It was lovely to wander around the school grounds and see the students having so much fun playing in the snow. 
Teachers are currently working on reporting cards and will be sending them home on either March 17 or April 6. We encourage parents and guardians to take some time to read through the feedback and the goals for your children as we enter our last term of the school year. 

Lost & Found 
The current lost and found has been posted on our Millstream Elementary website. Please check out the photos here: https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/about/lost-found/ These items will be donated this Friday. 
After School Play
We would like to remind parents/guardians that we do not provide supervision of the school grounds or play structures after school hours.  While we encourage time spent outdoors, we have also noticed that students, who are unsupervised after school hours, are experiencing difficulties navigating situations that come up when they do not have a parent/guardian present.  Your support is appreciated.  
A message from PAC:
Greetings Millstream Community,
We hope everyone is managing through all the winter weather we’ve been experiencing lately. If anything, we just want to remind parents and caregivers about arriving at school during drop-off/pick-up times and to be safe and courteous to everyone on the road and on the school grounds. Alternatively, we suggest that you refer to the Ready-Set-Roll plan we established last year and that you plan to use the alternative drop-off/pick-up spots to ease your commute to Millstream.  https://millstream.web.sd62.bc.ca/programs/ready-step-roll/
Save the Date the next PAC meeting is March 14th 7:30pm  
 https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTIyZjc2YWQtYmM3OC00MTZhLWE5MzUtOWI5OWY5Y2JlYTlk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7c5b01f-413e-4ee8-9788-ce578108cd30%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2292809954-66e3-451f-b0c0-a34afc2d62e0%22%7d
Fundraising Events
Stay tuned for future fundraising events which include chocolate sales, hanging baskets and our future Bottle Drive dates.
Millstream PAC Bursary
Information has been shared with our local high schools, where former Millstream students may attend about applying for the $500 PAC Bursary as they prepare to graduate from grade 12. If any parents with older children preparing for graduation may have attended Millstream, please advise them to apply or speak to their Career/Guidance representative at their school.
Other News
We are currently working on a few activities such as the possibility of a year-end carnival and our spirit wear. If you would like to assist these committees and potentially start the committee, please let me know either through email or our Facebook community. Our spirit wear team is working full force to find a vendor who can support us later this spring. We are hopeful to offer, T-shirts, and Hoodies to the Millstream Community, so more information to come.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the PAC through email or our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/groups/762258387245081)

Take care,

Ash Senini
Millstream PAC President


Thank you,

The Millstream Team
